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SUBJECT:
A Preconsidered Budget Modification (MN-4) for Fiscal 2009 that will recognize a net decrease in revenues of $136.8 million.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

INITIATION:
By letter dated April 22, 2009 , the Director of the Office of Management and Budget submitted to the Council pursuant to section 107(e) of the New York City Charter a request to decrease revenues by $136.8 million.

BACKGROUND:
This modification (MN-4) seeks to decrease revenues in the net amount of $136.8 million for Fiscal 2009. This modification includes a decrease of $727.4 million in  tax revenues reflecting the  forecast in the January 2009 Financial Plan. Unrestricted aid is decreased by $85.3 million.  These are  offset by $500 million savings in prior payables and an increase of $175.9 million in miscellaneous revenues. 

This revenue modification reduces  the General Reserve in the Miscellaneous budget by $136.8  million.

FISCAL IMPACT:
This modification represents a net decrease in the Fiscal 2009 budget of $136.8 million.
